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VILLAGE OF MAMARONECK 
          REGULAR MEETING 

BOARD OF TRAFFIC COMMISSIONERS 
APRIL 12, 2012 

 
 

PRESENT:  Joseph Mazzullo, Chairman; Stefanie Lividini, Marianne Ybarra  
   Rod Brendolan, Fire Department Liaison 
   Sid Albert, Trustee  
ABSENT:  Ed Parisen, Tom Porretto, Frank Spedafino 
  
 
                                                        CALL TO ORDER 
 
Mr. Mazzullo called to order the Regular Meeting at 7:38 p.m.    
 
Mr. Mazzullo stated that the March meeting agenda will be reviewed along with new issues. 
 
March 8, 2012 
Old Business 
2.  904 Mamaroneck Avenue – Bus Stop in front of Excelsior Garage.   
Mr. Mazzullo said that he will send an e-mail to Mr. Slingerland regarding the elimination of the 
bus stop. 
 
Other 
Mr. Mazzullo read a letter sent by Jeffrey Pottberg, 410 Beach Avenue, regarding trucks cutting 
through Beach Avenue.  He requested that a “No Thru Trucks” sign be put up.  A motion was 
passed by the Traffic Commissioners. 
Mr. Brendolan noted that no sign has been put up. 
  
Mr. Brendolan addressed The Realty Guild, LLC located on the Boston Post Road.  He said the 
sidewalk was blacktopped at this location and should be investigated.   
Mr. Mazzullo said that he will send an e-mail to Mr. Slingerland. 
 
Mr. Brendolan said that each Traffic Commissioner should have a Code book.  
Mr. Brendolan said that he will contact Ms. Sally Roberts. 
 
Mr. Parisen noted that the new parking sign was put up for volunteer personnel on Sheldrake 
Place, and stated that the old sign has not yet been removed. 
Mr. Brendolan confirmed that the new sign is up, and the old sign is up as well. 
 
Police Officer Deshensky stated the sign on the railroad bridge does not match the pavement 
markings going northbound on Mamaroneck Avenue heading toward White Plains.   
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Mr. Albert and Ms. Lividini both agreed that the sign on the bridge and pavement markings are 
correct. 
 
Mr. Porretto noted that on Mamaroneck Avenue at Old White Plains Road near Peter’s Bakery 
and Tri-City Auto Parts, the bus stop was removed.  There should be a sign that reads: “No 
Parking Here To Corner” starting from Peter’s Bakery driveway to Old White Plains Road.   
Mr. Brendolan said that no sign is up. 
 
 
Other - April 12, 2012 
Mr. Brendolan noted that the sign has not been put up in front of Sarah Neuman Nursing Home 
on Palmer Avenue.  The Traffic Commissioners voted on this in 2011. 
 
Mr. Brendolan commented that signs are not being put up, or removed.  He offered to compile a 
list of outstanding agenda items that were voted on where signs are not up.  Mr. Albert said that 
he will set up a status meeting with Mr. Slingerland including Mr. Mazzullo and Mr. Brendolan.  
Mr. Brendolan said that he will put together a list within the next few days. 
 
 
Minutes 
 
1.  Draft March Minutes 
The following changes were made to the March Minutes: 
 
Page 2.  Other.  Second paragraph, Line 1.   delete 721, replace with 805…. 
Page 3.  Second paragraph, Line 2.    delete Boston Post, replace with Fenimore…. 
 
** MS. YBARRA MOVED TO APPROVE THE MARCH 8, 2012 MINUTES AS 
 CORRECTED. 
** MS. LIVIDINI SECONDED. 
** MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 
 
 
      ADJOURNMENT 

 
** MS. LIVIDINI MOVED TO ADJOURN THE MEETING. 
** MS. YBARRA SECONDED. 
**   MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 

 
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:22 p.m. 
 
 
PREPARED BY:    RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY: 
Anne Hohlweck    Agostino A. Fusco      

    Clerk-Treasurer 


